
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION NOTICE 

 

 

 

TO:  Pamela O’Neill, Purchasing Agent 

 

FROM: Lisa Ramundo,  Commissioner 

 

DATE: November 27, 2024 

 

RE:  RFP #2024-120 

Construction Inspection Services for CR405 (Sunset Hill Rd.) over Eight  

Mile Creek Culvert Replacement Project 

 
 

I have reviewed the three (3) proposals, along with the recommendation from the department engineer 

for RFP #2024-120 regarding Construction Inspection Services for County Route (CR) 405 (Sunset Hill 

Rd.) over Eight Mile Creek Culvert Replacement Project. I recommend awarding the contract to the 

lowest bidder, Creighton Manning Engineering, LLP, with a total bid amount not to exceed 

$123,200.00. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office.  
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LISA  M. RAMUN DO 
CO M M ISSIO N ER  

 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
C O U N TY EXEC U TIVE 

 

 

COUN TY OF ALBAN Y 
DEPARTMEN T OF PUBLIC WORKS 

449 N EW SALEM ROAD  

VOORH EESVILLE, N EW YORK   12186-4826 

(518) 765-2055  - FAX  (518)  765-7047 
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